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From: Rickey, Al

To: Body-Worn Camera Feasibility Review Committee
Subject: Kieth Findley
Date: Monday, November 9, 2020 2:07:17 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Committee Members,

I recently took the two hours to view your last last meeting held on November Sth. As I’ve said in previous emails I
am a retired detective of the Madison Police Department. My suggestion is to listen to the points Keith Findley
made on this matter. He reminds those who would listen that no system is perfect. He also succinctly stated that the
more data one has to make decisions, the better. He stated that the BWC will provide more information for police
scrutiny especially for the the new police Monitor, Madison Police, and the public.

You can look at all the graphs, studies, and anecdotal evidence and never come to an informed decision that please
all parties. A trial run of the BWC is seemingly the best way to proceed. That has been been proposed by using the
North District as the test group. When that is accomplished all the theories, questions of trust, and negative
perspectives can be tested and judgements rendered. Work products can always be tweaked, improved or even
eliminated. There is no risk in that approach.

Thank you,

Al Rickey
North Madison
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